
 

Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/589                                                         24.11.2022 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Subject : Regarding seeking members inputs for India – Norway Dialogue on Trade and 

Investment (DTI) 

We wish to inform you that the second session of India-Norway Dialogue on Trade and 

Investment (DTI) being scheduled for first half of December 2022. The First session of 

India-Norway DTI was held on 15-16 January, 2020.  

Earlier the Department communicated to Department of Commerce about the relevant 

points of discussions at that time.  

In order to continue and grow bilateral relations/international cooperation with Norway in 

various areas of Trade and Services, members are  requested to provide inputs on the 

following points : 

1. Skill Development,  Exchange of interns & apprentices, Skilled manpower mobility,  

Science and Technology (in plastic processing); Higher Education and technology exchange 

between India & Norway, specific attention to the Plastic and processing sector;. 

2. In the first DTI session  MSME of Plastic processing sector was the focused 

discussion, therefore inputs on the following points emphasized; 

(i) Facilitation in initiating enterprise to enterprise cooperation through exchange of 

business missions to held initiate technology transfer and sustainable business alliances 

between India and Norway enterprises  

(ii) Establishment of linkages through Web Portal of Information exchange  

(iii) Establishment of Technology Incubation Centres for developing small enterprises. 

3. Bilateral Joint Working Groups were suggested in the above mentioned areas  

Members are requested to provide the inputs on the above by 27.11.2022 to the 

undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org  

Best regards, 

Bharti Parave  

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council  

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org

